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Nicola Gunn

From: Planning
Subject: FW: FAO Sarah Heppell

 
 

From: Rachel Carr  
Sent: 15 February 2022 13:23 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: FAO Sarah Heppell 
 

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

From Bowland Forest Higher Division parish council  
 
Re application no.3/2021/1113 
 
The above parish council have no comments regarding the above application other than a query as to whether this is 
a change of use for the building? 
 
Thank you 
Rachel Carr 
clerk 


